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Richmond Junior Chess Club 
Established 1975 

 

07/06/2024 

Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to announce that Soumya Nargund will continue to run the Lunchtime Chess Club in Autumn Term 2024 
at Twickenham Primary Academy on Wednesday lunchtimes from 12:25 to 13:10 for Years 3 and 4 and from 13:10 to 
13:55 for Years 5 and 6.  The club will start on 11th September, and will run until 11th December, with a break for half-
term on 30th October.  The club will therefore be held on 13 sessions in Autumn Term 2024. 

The cost of the club will be £113.75 for the term (i.e. £8.75 per session) and will accept a maximum of 14 children per 
session.   

All standards will be catered for. 

We have automated the process for booking places at the chess club at TPA. Please use the online form provided at:  

• Years 3 & 4 – https://rjcc.org.uk/schools/tpa-sign-up/tpa-years-3-and-4-sign-up 

• Years 5 & 6 –  https://rjcc.org.uk/schools/tpa-sign-up/tpa-years-5-and-6-sign-up  

The text of this letter can be read at: https://rjcc.org.uk/schools/tpa-sign-up and downloaded from: TPA - Parents 
Letter 2024 Autumn. 

If you should have any queries, please email richmond_junior_chess_club@hotmail.com. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Paul McKeown 
Manager – Richmond Junior Chess Club 
 
Tel. 020 8756 0474    |   Mob. 07833 577451     |    Email richmond_junior_chess_club@hotmail.com 
Post. 103 Nield Road, HAYES. UB3 1SQ. 
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